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Happy Holidays Fellow Grumpy Ducks,

I can’t express how grateful I am at the growth of
Chapter 383 this year! It is great to see the amount
of enthusiasm and activity. Thank you to everyone
who helped drive the growth. I’m proud to be a
part of this organization and I look forward to a
prosperous and successful 2025! 

The decision was made at the last business
meeting to replace the aging outdoor Rahr Hangar
sign. The old sign will move to inside the hangar
once it’s replacement is installed. 

A new door has been installed in the hangar by
Lakeland Door. They did a great job; it looks good.  

The Saturday gathering and business meeting are
cancelled this month due to Christmas. A youth
day is  set for January to work on the Seabee. I’ve
secured a donation for the paint from ATI Color in
Green Bay. 

Thank you again for support of Chapter 383.
Merry Christmas. See you at the Christmas Party! 

Jim 

Chapter 383 KMTW
Hangar 22

1805 Freedom Way 
Manitowoc

KMTW383@gmail.com

Monthly Gathering
3rd Saturday 0800 hrs

President
Jim Zuege

JimZuege@gmail.com
(920) 255-5142



D E C E M B E R   2 0 2 4

Christmas Party
Wed. Dec 12, 2024  1800 hrs

Chicken will be provided by the chapter
Please bring a dish to share

Bring your cocktails 
Spouses are welcome

EAA Chapter 383 Merchandise

T Shirts, Hats, Hoodies, Decals, Bags
Reasonably priced

Save with promo code: MEMBER74
EAA Chapter 383 Grumpy Ducks merchandise

https://graphixcv.chipply.com/EAAManitowoc/?apid=11589878&acid=1713097
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Young Eagle workshop


